
 

 

 

 

 

 

       February 26, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

RE:  Professional Services - Main Street Reconstruction, Phase II 

Contract 45-01 (K1-055) 

Earth Tech, Inc. and State of Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Hart: 

 

  The above noted contract was a three-party contract between the Wisconsin 

Department of Transportation, Earth Tech, Inc. and the City of Racine. 

 

  This contract was administered by WisDOT and, therefore, a city contract was 

not required. We are requesting that this contract be closed out. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Richard M. Jones 

       Comm. of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


